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Dear Parents, 

 

With the opening of Repton Bangalore announced last 

week it was most fitting for Y4 to fully embrace their 

India Day yesterday. 

 

The children had opportunity to completely immerse 

themselves in the Indian culture with the added         

assistance of three of our current parents.  

 

I sincerely hope that parents and pupils at Foremarke 

are beginning to appreciate that global citizenship is 

not an addition to the curriculum here, but an integral 

part of everyday life. The understanding and             

appreciation of different cultures and religions is vital 

for our children as their working lives will be in a  

global community.  

 

Strong practical links are emerging within our family of 

schools across academic, sport and teacher and pupil 

exchanges and we are excited about being at the     

forefront of education which leads to a better under-

standing of all cultures. Our pupils are on a pathway to 

being informed citizens who treat everyone with       

respect. 

 

 

Repton Jazz Band Workshop  

On Monday this week Lower School and Upper School 

children were treated to a superb concert by the Repton 

Jazz Band under the direction of Mr Richard Fairbrother. 

This took place in the Theatre during Assembly time and 

certainly gave everyone a lively and uplifting start to their 

week! 12 of the 18 band members are Old Foremarkians 

and it was great to see them playing in our Theatre again 

and indeed playing to such a high level.  

 

A particularly lovely moment was when Mr Fairbrother 

invited our Jazz Band onto the stage to perform with the 

Repton ensemble ð a rousing end to a wonderful thirty 

minutes of music and possibly their first experience of live 

improvisation!                                                         SB 



Pre-Prep News and Notices  

 
PLAYTIME STARS AWARD  

Year One  
LOST PROPERTY  

 

 

òListening to peopleó A Golden Rule 

Golden Leaves are awarded to children who follow the 

'Golden Rules' particularly well. Congratulations to:-                                                                       

Nursery  Reception 

aŀƛǎƛŜ Cǳƭǘƻƴ WŜƳƛƳŀƘ {ƘŀƘƛŘ 

WƛŜƳƛƴƎ .ƛŀƴ WŀǎƛŜƭ aŜƭŎƘƛȊŀŘŜŎƪ 

IŜƴǊȅ IŀǊǾŜȅ-.ŀƛƭȅŜ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ tŀǊƪƛƴǎƻƴ 

 WŀƳŜǎ Iƛƭƭ 

Year 1  Year 2  

[ƛōōȅ DƻǿŀǊ [ǳŎȅ {ƛǎǎƻƴ 

wŀƛƴŀ .ŀŘƛŀƭ WŀȅƳƛŜ {ƳƛǘƘ 

9Ƴƛƭȅ Iŀƴǎƻƴ !ƭƛǎǘŀƛǊ /ŀǎŜȅ 

Wǳƭƛǳǎ [ŜŀǾŜǎƭŜȅ tŜƎƎȅ !ǎŎƻǧ 

Learning Objectives  

Reception 

Literacy: ¢ƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ǎǘǊǳŎǘǳǊŜ ŀ ǎƛƳǇƭŜ ǎŜƴǘŜƴŎŜ ǿƘŜƴ 
ǿǊƛǝƴƎΦ 

Mathematics: ¢ƻ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎŜ ŀƴŘ ƴŀƳŜ ōŀǎƛŎ н5 ŀƴŘ о5 
ǎƘŀǇŜǎΦ 

Year One  

English: ¢ƻ Ǉƭŀƴ ŀƴŘ ǿǊƛǘŜ ŀ ǎǘƻǊȅ ōŀǎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪ ά¢ƘŜ 
wŀƛƴōƻǿ .ŜŀǊέΦ  

Mathematics: Yƴƻǿ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴ ŦŀŎǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǇŀƛǊǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƻǘŀƭ ǳǇ ǘƻ 
т ŀƴŘ ōŜȅƻƴŘΦ 

Year Two  

English: ¢ƻ ǳǎŜ ǎǘǊǳŎǘǳǊŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǇƻŜƳǎ ŀǎ ŀ ōŀǎƛǎ ŦƻǊ ǿǊƛǝƴƎΦ 

¢ƻ ƳŀƪŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǾŀǊƛŜŘ ǿƻǊŘ ŎƘƻƛŎŜǎ ŦƻǊ ŜũŜŎǘΦ 

Mathematics: ¢ƻ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎŜ ŎƭƻŎƪǿƛǎŜ ŀƴŘ ŀƴǝ-ŎƭƻŎƪǿƛǎŜ 

ǘǳǊƴǎΣ ǉǳŀǊǘŜǊ ǘǳǊƴǎΣ ƘŀƭŦ ǘǳǊƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘǊŜŜ-ǉǳŀǊǘŜǊ ǘǳǊƴǎΦ 

¢ƻ ǿǊƛǘŜ ŀƴ ŀƭƎƻǊƛǘƘƳΣ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǾƛƴƎ ŀƭƻƴƎ ŀ 
ǊƻǳǘŜΦ 

News from Reception  
We have started a new topic on ôTransportõ. This 

week we have been focusing on water transport and 

have enjoyed looking at all the different ways to 

travel. We have made our own boats out of waste 

materials from containers to tubes, before testing 

them on water to see if they would float or sink. 

Some of us made very good submarines, whilst some 

of the boats floated fantastically on the water. We 

then carried out our first investigation to find out 

what items float on water and what items do not. It 

was great fun, although we did get a little wet!   

NOTICES 

Magical Maths - Unfortunately, due to ill -health, 

Block Three of Magical Maths with not be starting 

until after half term.   

Year Two Dance -Please note that the new time for 

Year Two Dance is 3:55pm -4:25pm on Thursdays.   

Alistair Casey has lost his named scarf.  Please do 

check that your child has the right scarf. 


